From: Keith Neal

To: Standards of Conduct
Subject: A better way forward
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:24:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Public funded elections provides for many of the necessary campaign reforms
needed. More on reforms discussed below. A ban on big-money special interests to
be replaced with public funds used to elect public servants beholden to the public.
This is the way forward.

Reforms the Commission To Improve Standards Of Conduct (CISC) must consider:

-Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the
legislative session.

-Reducing the cap on campaign donations. No more than $100 from any one
person/ entity.

-Banning contributions from corporations and unions as 21 other states now do.
-Limit candidate campaign war chests. Eliminate,or greatly limit campaign funds

transferred from one election to the next. Such a ruling would effectively curtails the
practice aimed at circumventing donation limits for future election.

Public funded elections are the way forward!
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